
 Inclement Weather 
 

Remember that you live in or near Barrie, the snow capital 
of Southern Ontario. Snow happens. Having said that, 
practices are seldom cancelled; so it is not an easy out for 
your swimmers! 
 

Parents are responsible for the decision of the safety of 
travel in inclement weather. If you do not think that it is 
safe to travel then do not plan to attend a practice. The 
coaching staff will make every effort to get to the pool for 
all practices. Many of them live in town and will ensure 
that someone is there.  
 
The City of Barrie will close the recreation centers if there 
is a perceived risk to their personnel and the facility 
cannot be adequately staffed. They announce these 
closures on the radio. It is impossible for club staff to 
reach parents and swimmers at work and school when 
these closures happen so please listen to the radio. 
 

  
	
  


